
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 October 2019 
 

Loose Change Fundraiser! 
 
Through parliament, the Year 6 students have initiated a fundraising 
campaign to raise money towards the upgrade of the student toilets. A 
committee has been formed, with students currently working on designs 
to renovate the toilets; making the facilities brighter and cleaner.  
 
The fundraising campaign is a loose change collection. We want any coins 
that you can spare 5c, 10c, 20c, 50c or GOLD coins! You will be surprised 
how quickly those cents can add up. 
 
Each class has been provided with a money box to collect the donations in. 
When the fundraiser finishes at the end of Week 7, there will be a prize for 
the K-2 and 3-6 class that raise the most money (updates will be given at 
Wednesday morning assemblies). 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo        Rosannagh Ryan 
Principal         Deputy Principal 


